
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         
        

 

 

 

Website:   www.portlandsthps.vic.edu.au 
Email:  portland.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Issue No: 17ð5th June 2019 

Phone : (03) 5523 2911    
PO Box 758, PORTLAND, VIC 3305 

Portland South Primary School 
òReaching for the Stars to Achieve SUCCESSó 

Important Dates 
Friday 7th June Report Writing DayðNo School 

Monday 10th June Queenôs Birthday HolidayðNo School 

Tuesday 11th June Enrolment Week 

Wednesday 12th June Winter Series Soccer 

Thursday 13th June Grades 2-6 Sawpit Excursion 

Friday 14th June Foundation/Grade 1 Excursion-Bee Farm & Cobboboonee Forest 

Monday 17th June Parentsô Club Meeting 3.20pmðIn The Library 

Thursday 20th June Fried Rice & Smoothie DayðDate Change 

Thursday 27th June School Photo Day 

 Lost Dogsô HomeðHot Dog Day 

Friday 28th June Last Day Of Term 2ð2.30pm Finish 

Monday 15th July First Day Term 3  

Kumail Rana  

We have noticed that you believe in yourself as a  

learner. You are always eager to challenge yourself in 

your learning tasks, and you apply your full potential 

everyday. Your growth mindset and positive attitude to 

learning does not go unnoticed.   

Taylah Convy  
We have noticed you have been really trying hard with 

your joined handwriting.  You are a consistent  

contributor in class discussions and always get your 

work done quickly and to the best of your ability.  You 

are a star!  

Awards will be presented at Fridayõs assembly at 3pm 



We Respect, We Challenge,  
We Achieve, We Believe 

From the Principal  
 
 

Winter has well and truly hit. Stay warm and stay 

healthy.  

 
Mrs Fisher- Education State School Leadership 

Conference  

This week I am in Melbourne attending the 2019 

Education State School Leadership Conference 

that is being held at the Melbourne Exhibition 

and Convention Centre. I have been joined by 

colleagues in the Glenelg Network as well as 

from all over the state to hear the latest research 

around Educational Leadership by many well -

renowned educational researchers. This annual 

conference is always very inspiring and 

motivating and a wonderful opportunity to 

engage with other principals to collaboratively 

challenge our thinking and to promote inquiry 

and reflection.  

 
Portland Secondary College Open Day - 

Wednesday 5 th June  

Please note that all grade six children will 

attending Portland Secondary College on 

Wednesday 5 th June for their Open Day. 

Students are required to make their own way to 

and from the Portland Secondary School on this 

day.  

 
Enrolment Week - Monday 10th June ñ Friday 

14th June.  

Next week is Enrolment Week . We are now 

taking enrolments and school tours for 2020. If 

you have a child who will be in Foundation at 

Portland South in 2020, we are asking that you 

enrol your child throughout this week. We 

recommend that enrolment occur during this 

week, so that we can begin to plan classes and 

budgets for 2020. If you require an enrolment 

pack for a sibling, please see Di or Karyn in the 

school office.    All schools in the Portland and 
District area encourage students to go to their 

local school. Your local school can be found at 

https:www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au  

 
  

Queensõs Birthday Holiday- Monday 10 th June  

Please note that Monday, 11 th of June is the 

Queenõs Birthday Public Holiday. NO students 

are required at school on this day.  
 
 

If you have a child starting Foundation in 
2020 we encourage you to enrol in the 
week starting Tuesday 11th of June.  If 
you require an enrolment pack for a sibling, 
pop into the school office. If any family or 
friends would like a tour of our wonderful 
school, please have them contact the  
office.  All schools in the Portland and 
District area encourage students to go to 
their local school. Your local school can 

be found at ƘǧǇǎΥκκ
ǿǿǿΦŬƴŘƳȅǎŎƘƻƻƭΦǾƛŎΦƎƻǾΦŀǳ 

Attitudes To School Survey Grade 4/5/6 - We 

Want Our Students To Tell Us What They Think!  

Each year, our Grade 4, 5 and 6 students 

complete an ôAttitudes to School Surveyõ, 

which enables us to gain information about 

studentsõ perceptions of school. The survey 

covers a range of areas including teaching 

and learning, safety and connectedness to 

peers. Results from the survey will be 

available to our school and our school 

community in Term 3.  

 

All survey data that is made available in 

reports are for groups of students only so that 

no individual student can be identified. 

Once they are available, we will provide 

information about the results to school 

council and then publish them in the 

Newsletter. We will also discuss the results 

with students and staff to continue to find 

ways to improve our great school.  

  
Policies passed at School Council  

At our most recent School Council Meeting 

we ratified the following policies: Inclusion & 

Diversity Policy, Headlice Policy, Attendance 

Policy, Uniform Policy and Anaphylaxis Policy 

and Anaphylaxis Communication Plan. A 

copy of our policies can be found on our 

school website (www.portland 

sthps.vic.edu.au).  
 

Report Writing Day - Friday, 7 th June  

It will be Report Writing Day on Friday, 7 th 

June at Portland South PS. Please note that 

NO children are required at school on this 

day.  

Have a fantastic week.  

 

Cheers, Vicki  

https://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au
https://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au
https://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au


 
 

 
 

Kumail Rana,  

Bryce OõSullivan, 

Ariah Bird,  

Jude Cumming,  

Taylai Butterworth -Slade,  

Ethan Matley,  

Jasmine Niamtiang  

 

 

 

 

50 Nights  

Taylai Butterworth -Slade  
75 Nights  

Kaidyn Kotze  

Thomas Logan  

Ryder Trickey  

Riley Hameka  
100 Nights  

Chloe Hameka  

Jude Cumming  

Archer Cumming  

Riley Hameka  

Woolworths Earn & Learn is back and it is now easier than ever to earn valuable equipment for your primary 
school, secondary school or Early Learning Centre. In our last campaign, more than 16,000 schools and Early 
Learning Centres benefited from the program, boosting supplies in classrooms, libraries, music rooms,  
gymnasiums and science labs. 
 

From Wednesday 1st MayðTuesday 25th June 2019 or while stock lasts, when your staff and parents shop at 
Woolworths they can collect Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers from the checkout operator, via team members 
at the self service checkout or through an online order and place them on a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker 
Sheet. There will be one Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every $10 spent (excluding liquor, tobacco, and 
gift cards). Once completed, simply place the Sticker Sheet in the Collection Box, either at your school or at 
your local Woolworths. 

  

Congratulations to Erin McPhee who competed in Warrnambool at the 

Greater Western District Cross Country Final last Monday.  Erin placed 19th 

which was an amazing effort against the best of the best!  We are so 

proud of your achievement Erin!  



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Name: __________________________ Class:______ 

Fried Rice: $3.00          Fruit Smoothie: $2.00  

 

Name: __________________________ Class:______ 

Fried Rice: $3.00           Fruit Smoothie: $2.00  

          

Name: __________________________ Class:______ 

Fried Rice: $3.00           Fruit Smoothie: $2.00         

 
      
 

 

 
Fried Rice Ingredients :  

Rice, onion, bacon, peas, corn, egg, soy sauce & seasoning.  

Smoothiesñchoice of Mango & Banana or Berries & Banana.  

Ingredients:  Plain yoghurt, milk, honey, banana and berries or mango & 

berries.  

 
**Please note there will be no changes to the fried rice recipe.  

However, if your child has a dairy intolerance , please state on this form**  

On Thursday the 20th of June , we will be having a òFried Rice &  

Smoothie Dayõ at lunchtime.  Thanks so much to Katrina, Elizabeth and our 

Parentsõ Club for organising this yummy healthy lunch.   

Please return this order form by Monday 17th of June.  

Total Price 

$__________________ 

Change of Date to Thursday 20th of June! 



 


